
WORSHIP—Sunday AM: 9:00   Sunday PM: 6:00 
CLASSES—Sunday AM: 10:15   Wednesday PM: 7:00 

RADIO—Sunday AM: 9:00-10:00   Sunday PM: 6:00-7:00—WVHM FM 90.5 
Sunday AM Rebroadcast: 11-12 – WTRT FM 88.1 

DAILY RADIO—Monday-Friday 6:25 & 7:25 am—FM 90.5 
ANNOUNCEMENT LINE – (270) 759-4444 

-Sunday Servants-

Thank God … 

❖ That I was born in America.

❖ That I can worship Him without incurring being persecuted.

❖ That my children are healthy.

❖ That I live in Murray, KY.

❖ Someone created ear plugs so my wife doesn’t have to suffer my 

snoring.

❖ For farmers.

❖ We have heat in the cold.

❖ Jesus will love me even on my worst day.

❖ We aren’t oppressed for declaring opinions contrary to our 

government.

❖ For our health that enables us to work and enjoy recreation.

❖ For changing leaves, football, and taco soup.

❖ For integrity in the midst of a lack of character.

❖ For grace, mercy, and forgiveness.

❖ That I have an advocate with the Father, Jesus Christ.

❖ If I confess my sins He is faithful to forgive and cleanse me of them.

❖ That on my worst day I will still be a child of His.

Each of us can make lists of why we’re miserable, and we may very well 

be justified to do so, but Paul wrote to give thanks in all things (1 Thess. 

5:14). Going into a week just before the week of Thanksgiving, we can and 

should reflect on reasons we can be thankful. It’s as the song says, “Count 

your many blessings.” I realize it may be difficult to do so, but if life is 

rough and unfair, make a list of things for which you can be thankful and 

reflect on them. Sometimes looking at our blessings can better help us face 

our difficulties.  

Someone once wrote, “Gratitude can turn what we have into enough.” 

Discontent often arises when we fail to note what we have, even the most 

basic of things. For example, when we wake each morning, we awake with 

life and the love of God. From there can flow a gratitude to Him for such 

basic things that the “big” things we fret over seem to even evaporate or 

become small. One of the great reminders in the midst of our fretfulness is 

that God still loves us, so we can go forward and face whatever it is.  

—Steven Hunter 

11/18/2018 
9:00 Morning Worship 

Welcome .................................................................... Garry Evans 
Song Service .............................................................. Derek Jones 
PowerPoint…………………………………………………………….Josh McKeel 
Opening Prayer .................................................... Corey Underhill 
Preside ...................................................................... Seth Grogan 
Scripture Reading ....................................................... Eric Gibson 
Scripture ..................................................................... Psalm 92:1 
Speaker .................................................................. Steven Hunter 
Sermon .......................................................... “Let’s Give Thanks” 
Closing Prayer .............................................................. Keith York 
Ext. Service............................ Bobby Galloway, Michael Galloway 

Serving Lord’s Supper 
   (South) ....................................................................... (North)  
Jody Kelso ........................................................... Tyler Bohannon 
Jamey Armstrong .................................................. Terry Bourland 
Ernie Bailey ................................................................. Josh Bybee 
Darrell Beane ........................................................... Buddy Bybee 
Trace Johnson .......................................................... Brent Canter 
Dennis Blagg ............................................................ Logan Canter 

Alternates 
Mike Caldwell .......................................................... Landon Clark 
Steve Carraway ......................................................... Kelly Crouse 
Doug Clark ................................................................ Lynn Darnall 

6:00 Worship 
Welcome .................................................................... Garry Evans 
Song Service……………………………………………………….……Derek Jones 

Power Point………………………………………………………..Terry McCallon 
Opening Prayer .............................................................. Zak Stark 
Scripture Reading ..................................................... Ryan DeWitt 
Scripture  ............................................................... James 2:14-18 
Speaker  ....................................................................... Rob Hayes 
Sermon  ..................................................... “Action Packed Faith” 
Preside ...................................... Billy Joe Hendon, Jeremey Jones 
Closing Prayer ........................................................... Kade Gibson 

Nursery Workers—9:00 AM: Patricia Ward, Faye Ward, Terra 
Weber, Conda Wilson 6:00 PM:  Raquel Armstrong, Mary-
Peyton Bell, Stacey Bell 

Welcome Center—9:00 AM: Chris Spiceland, Jane Steely  
6:00 PM:  James Gibson, Margaret Gibson 

Greeters—9:00 AM: Peggy Smith, Bobby Spiceland, Rose 
Spiceland, Brittany Thomas, Terri Walston, Sonja Wilson 6:00 
PM: Leigh Ann Grady, Janice Hale, Marsha Harper, Sue Heiss, 
Dedra Henderson, Hannah Hendon 

Wednesday (11/21) 

Speaker…………..……………………………………..……………Steven Hunter 
PowerPoint…………………………………………..……….....Corey Underhill 

Van Drivers 
Sunday AM:  Scott Faulkner (270-627-1572)     
Sunday PM:   Billy Joe Hendon (270-748-8485)
Wednesday:  Lance Harper (270-994-0385)

Garry Evans 
Involvement Minister

It is that time of year again. 
SANTA PROJECT TIME 

  Sunday morning, November 25th, 
you will have an opportunity to 
either give money for shoppers or 
take a child or children’s names for 
you to sponsor.  The following 
Sunday morning you will be able to 
pick up names to shop for, with 
donated money.  Laker Christmas 
as well as Tiger Christmas are 
sponsored by both recourse centers 
and what an excellent job, they do 
on behalf of the children of both our 
school systems.  But they could not 
accomplish the task if it were not for 
the help of so many volunteers that 
give financially, sponsor, and shop 
with donated money.  Of course, 
most of all we need volunteers that 
will pick up names for full 
sponsorship.  Each volunteer will 
receive a sheet of explanation for 
the drop off points and the timing of 
delivery.  On behalf of many 
children, thanks in advance for your 
help! 

Garry 

-November 13, 2018-



 

 

-DEACONS- 
 

 

-CARE TEAM LEADERS- 
 

 

Jeremy Bell                                   Gerald Coles                                  Tim Coles 
Jody DeWitt                                  Steve Dublin                              Garry Evans 
Andrew Falwell                             Joel Fisher                              James Gibson                            
Chris Jones                               Chad Lawson                           John Mahan            
Terry McCallon                    Steve Roberson                        Karl Smith                             
Steve Spiceland                              Jay Stark                                        Tim Stark                          
Walter Lee Steely                    Rob Thompson                          Arvis Thorn                              
Stacey Underhill                          Daron Wilson                              Brad Young 
 

 

-THE GLENDALE FAMILY- “Rejoice, Give Thanks, Pray” 
 

-LIBRARY- 
 

 

 

Johnny Bohannon Brent Canter         Kenneth Cleaver 
Raymond Grady Phil Morris  David Ryan 
   
 

1. Steve Roberson 
2. Tim Stark 
3. Jody DeWitt 
4. Garry Evans 
5. Raymond Grady 
6. Jay Stark 
7. Allen McKeel 
8. Gerald Coles 
10. Karl Smith 
11. Marty Sheridan 

12.  
13. Billy Joe Hendon 
14. Rick Spann 
15. Garry Evans 
16. Jimmy Wilder 
17. Joe Phillips 
18. Derek Jones 
19. Tim Stark 
20.  

 

-ELDERS- 
 

 

    
    

 

             

 
NOVEMBER 15TH, 2018— Regular class 
meeting @ 10:30am followed by our wonderful 
meal @ 11:30am. 
 
NOVEMBER 22ND, 2018—NO CLASS OR MEAL 
– THANKSGIVING!  
 
NOVEMEBER 29TH, 2018—SHOPPING TRIP 
TO CLARKSVILLE!  We will leave at 8:30am 
from the church parking lot. 
 

                                      
 
NOVEMBER 14TH, 2018— NO C20 MEAL – 
Please join us for class @ 7pm.  Topic – “Power 
of Words” 
 
NOVEMBER 18TH, 2018—CLASS @ 10AM      
Topic—Hebrews 13 continued… 
 
Don’t forget your date for our Monday Night 
Meals! 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TYLER BOHANNON 

COLLEGE & YOUNG-N-HEARTS 

MINISTER 

 
 

   Thank you so much to those who expressed their 
condolences during the time of my Grannie’s 
passing.  We really appreciate having such a loving 
church family and for sending the beautiful wall 
hanging. 

Jessica Riley and Family 
~~~~~~ 

   Thanks to all of you for the many birthday cards 
and letters.  It’s always pleasant to be remembered 
by so many! 

Jean Miller 
 

LADIES’ BIBLE CLASS 
   Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Tuesdays at 10:30.    
The lesson on November 20th – Chapter 5 in book, 
pages 73-84.   See Patsy Pittman with any 
questions.  Ladies’ Bible class does not meet any 
Tuesday that school is dismissed in either 
Calloway or Murray school systems. 
 

CLASS CHANGE 
   The Three to Five Year Old Sunday Evening Class 
will not meet during the month of December!  We 
will resume class on Sunday, January 6, 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
   We are in need of more people to take the Lord’s 
Supper to Shut-ins on Sunday mornings. This can 
be done during or after Sunday school.  Two 
people are needed each Sunday with one tray 
going to Hickory Woods and Fern Terrace and the 
other tray going to Spring Creek and another 
residence.  This is a wonderful blessing to our 
shut-ins and they so enjoy seeing you or even your 
whole family.  If you have questions or would 
consider helping in this area, please see Garry 
Evans or Jeanne Underhill or call the office at 270-
753-3714. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
UPCOMING DATES: 
   November 21st – Singing in Auditorium – No 
Classes 
November 22nd-23rd – Office Closed – HAPPY 
THANKSGIVING!! 
   December 2nd – Churchwide Potluck following 
evening service. 
   December 8th – Widows’ and Widowers’ 
Luncheon 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The GRYM 
Glendale Rd. Youth Ministry – Rob Hayes 

 

November 

• 16th-18th: Fall Retreat. Cost $50 

• 30th: Game & Movie Night from 6-10. Eat 

before or bring your own supper 

December 

• 14th: Christmas Party @ the Hayes House from 

6-10. We will be playing Dirty Santa with a $10 

gift limit. More info to come! 

• 16th: Devo 

• 27th-30th: Exposure. Registration is FREE! You 

just need money for three-four meals plus 

optional spending money. SIGN UP BY 

WEDNESDAY TO AVOID A LATE FEE! 

January 

• 18th-20th: Evangelism University for high school 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
   West Kentucky Youth Camp is seeking to raise $2.5 
million to build new cabins (the others have been there 
since 1963) and make other improvements to the 
camp. If you would like to donate to the Stronger 
Together Campaign and help WKYC reach its goals, you 
may contact Rob, Landon Clark, or camp president Tim 
Teel at 270-217-5728 or tnteel@gmail.com, or visit 
wkyc.org to make a donation.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
   We are putting together a group to go help in Panama 
City with hurricane relief. We are looking to go from 
Thursday, December 6th through Sunday, December 9th. 
We will be working with the Churches of Christ 
Disaster Response Team. The trip will be free except 
for meals on the road and if you would like to eat on 
your own at all while we are there. We will be staying 
at the Jenks Ave. Church of Christ and you need to 
bring your own air mattress and bedding. Sign up at 
the welcome center in the commons if you want to go 
and see Rob for more information. 
 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 

   Breakfast with Santa will be on Saturday, December 
1st from 9:00-11:00 am. Everyone is encouraged to 
wear their pajamas as we enjoy a light breakfast 
together. There will also be crafts and a chance to get 
your picture taken with Santa. If you have any 
questions, please see Mallory Bybee.  
 
 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT 
   Jackson Lane Hargrove, son of T.J. and Brittany 
Hargrove was born November 11th.  He weighed 8 lbs., 
4 oz. and was 20 ½ in. long.  Bob and Kathy Hargrove 
are the grandparents.  Bennie and Wanda Jackson and 
Frances Hargrove are the great-grandparents. 
 

ANNIVERSARY RECEPTION 
   Everyone is invited to a drop-in 50th Wedding 
Reception for Jack and Janice Rose on November 25th   
from 2-4 pm in the multi-purpose room. Refreshments 
will be provided. No gifts, please. 
 

BLOOD DRIVE 
   Thanks to the 32 donors for our Blood Drive this 
past Wednesday.  We are blessed to have such giving 
people and a great program with Murray Calloway 
County Hospital.  If you are in need of blood from 
MCCH let them know you are a member from Glendale 
or see James Gibson with any questions.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
   Our Food Pantry served 33 people this week.  
Thanks for your support to help our community!! 
 
 

      

                     PACKRATS ARISE!        Ernie Bailey 

 

   Our church historical files are very incomplete in many 
areas and this appeal is made to those of our number who 
are packrats or who know of someone who is.  There are 
savers and there are throwers and if you have been a saver, 
this message is for you! 
   Among other items, we are missing several flyers or 
printed programs from such annual events as Ladies Day, 
Ladies Retreat, Sing & Rejoice, VBS and others.  There are 
gaps in these files and here is where the packrats come in. 
   As you are doing end-of-year cleaning & throwing, please 
search for any of the items listed above as well as for 
anything else that pertains to the history of this church.  
Before tossing any of these things, please bring them to the 
church office so that we may check our files to see if 
anything is needed.  Don’t just assume that we already have 
an item because we very well may not. 

                    Packrats/savers to the rescue!! 
    
 

mailto:tnteel@gmail.com
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